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CPS Middle Grades 
Algebra Initiative

Spring 2024

Algebra Exit Exam


for Non-CPS Students

Exam Logistics

Sat. May 18, 2024*


9:00 AM

(In-Person Only)



Lane Tech High School

2501 W Addison St

Chicago, IL 60618


 


Registration

Early Bird Deadline

Tues. April 23 at 5PM

(Early Access to Practice Tests)



Final Deadline

Tue. May 7 at 5PM



(No exam day 
registrations)




*Contact LMBurbach@cps.edu if 
you have a conflict with this date, 
religious or otherwise.

Who


What


Registration Details


Before Testing


During Testing


After Testing


Questions


Students currently enrolled in 8th Grade taking an Algebra 1 course at 
a Non-CPS School who plan to attend a CPS high school in fall 2024 
must take the district-wide Algebra Exit Exam in order to be considered 
for placement into the next level math course in their freshman year.



The 2024 Algebra Exit Exam is a 120-minute exam which consists of 
40 questions covering a variety of algebra concepts. The exam is 
administered online.



Counselors, parents, or guardians should complete this registration 
form for each student. The form includes�

� general informatio�
� information about testing accommodation�
� proof of enrollment in a current algebra course (e.g. progress 

report, letter on school letterhead); proof of enrollment must clearly 
state “algebra” as the completed/enrolled math course



Students should bring a photo/student ID (photo copy is fine) and at 
least two pencils for scratch work.



There is no waiting room for parents available during testing.



Results will be mailed to the address provided on the registration form 
in mid-July 2024. Results will also be electronically transmitted to 
each student’s projected CPS high school.



Assessment-related questions: assessment@cps.edu

Content or CPS policy-related questions: mgalgebra@cps.edu


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kUDBWDsIYSHENCaVsYPVeK1WhF6cXgan/view
https://forms.gle/sge4Xg6KFZLcPPvC7

